From: Short, Brian - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport
Sent: 12 July 2013 13:37
To: Planning
Cc: Winn, CarolineM - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport
Subject: Application 13/00169/DISC 

Dear Linda Griffiths,

I refer to your letter dated 04 July 2013 requesting observations on this proposal for clearance of condition 6 of TWA/10/APP/01.

The County Council, as Highway Authority, has no observations to make on this proposal.

Yours sincerely

Brian Short

Major Projects Engineer

Road Agreements

Strategy & Infrastructure Planning

Oxfordshire County Council

Speedwell House

Speedwell Street

Oxfordshire 

OX1 1NE

